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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Job No. 02-14, WK-08 
Kapa‘a Homesteads 325’ Tanks, 

Two 0.5 MG Tanks, 
Package B – Tanks Package, 

Kapa‘a, Kauaʻi, Hawaiʻi 
 
 
The Department regrets to inform you that the Department is cancelling the above referenced 
solicitation.  The Chief Procurement Officer has decided that it is in the best interest of the public 
to cancel the solicitation Pursuant to Hawaiʻi Administrative Rules (HAR) §3-122-96(a)(2)(D). 
 
We want to thank you for your time and participation; an opportunity will be given to compete 
on any future procurements of similar construction. 
 
 
Jason Kagimoto, P.E.    Joseph E. “Joe” Tait 
Procurement Officer    Manager and Chief Engineer 
jkagimoto@kauaiwater.org  
(808) 245-5417 
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